
From: Coco Bustamante [mailto:lamamidemax@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Sunday, May 16, 2010 4:54 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: 1033 S. Park Street 
 
Dear Mr. Martin, 
I realized that I never got a response from my previous email to you regarding the hearing for the 
above referenced address....probably because I did not include my name etc. 
I am still unable to attend. 
I had a couple of details to add to the other email....there is most assuredly construction going on 
over there right now...I don't know if it is with or without a city building permit. It has been 
going on for a week or so.  They did finally remove the huge aqua van last week Tuesday night 
at 11:45 p.m.!!!! 
This week on Thursday, 5/13 one of the huge delivery trucks from Millard Street in Chicago 
blocked my cars in for about an hour....right when I needed to get out to get to physical therapy.  
The guy finished his delivery and would not move his truck until he was done. 
This is not the first time this happened just the most recent. 
Just this week I also spoke with the people from Grant Communications about installing security 
cameras that would cover all the activity in that parking lot.  They told me that they had 
been robbed of property in their vehicles in the back parking lot....  There is simply too much 
going on in this little parking lot and little alley! 
I would greatly appreciate your consideration of all of my concerns in denying the expansion 
application. 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Coco Bustamante 
837 West Lakeside 
Madison, WI 53715 
608-256-1977 
  
 


